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Members of the Committee: 

 

The Covanta incinerator's emissions were dangerous to those in the vicinity and we 

in Salem were unable to do anything about it because control was vested in the 

County, which did not act.  

 

As is well-known, Sen. Patterson has an over-riding concern about all aspects of 

health in our area and our state. Her sponsorship of this bill is all you should need to 

persuade you to support it. 

 

Please pass SB 1067 to the floor with a do-pass recommendation. 


